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Greetings ECMS Parents and Students,   
 

 
Wake Up and Read: Please bring your gently used books to the media center.  Students who donate books will receive special 
WUAR PBIS tickets for a weekly drawing.  
 
Immunizations: In accordance with North Carolina State Law (10A NCAC 41A.0401), all students attending public schools, 
entering the 7th grade are required to receive a Tdap and a Meningococcal vaccine.   Please make sure all rising 7th grade 
students have their immunizations prior to the beginning of the upcoming school year. Once your student receives their required 
vaccines, please bring the documentation to the front office. 
 

2017-2018 Track Change Request: All parents who are interested in requesting a track change for the 17-18 school year, can 
submit requests online or pick-up a form in the main office.  All approved or denied requests will be communicated to all current 
students and parents by April 3.  
 
 

Science Fair: Congratulation to all of our 6-1 and 6-3 students who participated in the Science Fair on Wednesday, Feb. 15. Our 
students worked hard and their effort was evident on their presentations.  Thank you again to all of our parents and business 
representatives who served as judges during the Science Fair. 
  
Drama Club: Our ECMS Drama Club presented their first performance for The Enchantment of Beauty and the Beast, on last 
week.  Our entire cast was phenomenal and we look forward to more productions from our Drama Club!  Thank you again to our 
parents and guests who came out to support out students! 
 

PBIS Dance: Thank you to our parents and PTA who supported our students during our Spring Positive Behavior Dance for our 
students.  Our students had a great time and danced the afternoon away! 
 

What’s Happening @ ECMS this week: 

 Tuesday-2/21: Science Olympiad 

 Wednesday-2/22: Fellowship Christian Athletes 

 Thursday-2/23: Coding Club Meeting, Hispanic Mentoring 
 

We appreciate your continued support of our staff and students at ECMS as we continue to REMIXX learning and teaching 
for the students at East Cary Middle School.  
 

Please reference our website under the tab “About our School” for these announcement and archived School Messenger 

announcements and additional information on the meetings and events occurring on our campus each week, follow us on Twitter 

@eastcarymiddle. Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns that you would like to report.   
   

 

Have a Great Week and Go IMPS! 
 

East Cary Middle School…. where we are Educating Tomorrow’s Leaders!  


